
 

 

 

 BP Cherry Point Refinery 
 4519 Grandview Road 
 Blaine, Washington 98230 
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April 9th, 2024 
 

 

Mr. Liem Nguyen 
Washington Department of Ecology 
P.O. Box 47600 
Olympia, Washington 98504-7600 
 
 
Re:  Ecology Agreed Order 20840;  2024 Chronic Bioassay Whole Effluent Toxicity (WET) Testing 
 
Dear Mr. Nguyen: 
 
Attached please find the above referenced reports. These reports describes the results of the bp Cherry 
Point Refinery’s 2024 WET testing as outlined in Ecology’s Agreed Order 20840.  
 
Included in this submission are results from two sampling events; one which commenced on January 
30th, 2024, and the second which commenced on February 27th, 2024.  Per the Agreed Order, both 
studies were performed using the species Americamysis bahia. A series of five effluent concentrations, 
including the adjusted chronic critical effluent concentration (CCEC) of 2.4% and the adjusted acute 
critical effluent concentration (ACEC) of 10.8% was utilized. 
 
No individual test result shows toxicity at the adjusted CCEC or the adjusted ACEC, as indicated by the 
report data. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the report, please feel free to contact me at (360) 296-4283 or 
Rikki.Larson@bp.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Erika (Rikki) Larson 
Environmental Advisor 
BP Cherry Point Refinery 
 

 


